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Re:  JHi/LT 
 
18 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Thank you for your support with the students’ return to school.  They have settled back into school well and 
are working hard in their lessons.  
 
We are still waiting to receive information from all of the exam boards regarding this Summer’s results 
process.  As a result, Year 11 parents’ evening will now take place after the Easter Holidays, where we will 
have additional information to explain the process of awarding Centre Assessed Grades this summer. We 
will notify you in due course of the date of the parents’ evening. 
 
We continue to be impressed with the work ethic of our Year 11 students and know that if they continue to 
follow their teacher’s instructions over the next few weeks, we can all be assured of success this year and 
students will be able to continue on to their first choice post-16 destinations. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr J Hirst 
Headteacher 
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